
 
 

Date: 03/07/2019 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/014858 – Group B Strep Support 

The charity Group B Strep Support is doing some research into group B Strep prevention policies, information 
provision, and types of GBS testing done across the UK. 
 
 
Please let me know if any questions are unclear. To assist with responding to this FOI request, we would expect 
questions 1-6 and 8-9 to need input from the Midwifery/Obstetrics & Gynaecology department, while questions 
10-14 will likely need input from the Microbiology department. 
 

Please see response below. 

 

 



 


